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SUBJECT: 
I-70 F-13-S MINOR Structure Replacement Maintenance, MP 211 (22712), CM/GC 
 
 

Final Selection Results ~ Delayed 
December 19, 2019 

 
 
The Final Selection for this project was scheduled to be announced today, December 19, 2019. 
A new Final Selection announcement date has yet to be determined, however, CDOT will make a 
Final Selection announcement within a few business days. 
 
CDOT apologizes for any inconvenience this delay may have caused. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Roberta Lopez, CDOT Engineering Contracts 
at (303) 757-9296 or roberta.s.lopez@state.co.us. 


